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.

This is what 
I'm worried

about...

This is what I 
heard...

I would love to learn 
more about...

This is what's
important

to me...

WHY  In our role as a community gathering space, the library will be hosting a conversation
series.  This will be the first of what we hope will be an ongoing program bringing neighbors
together to discuss topics in the news, and on their minds. 
           FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CALL THE LIBRARY AT 518-963-8079

 

WHERE
Belden Noble Memorial Library
2759 Essex Road, Essex, New York
518-963-8079

WHEN
Sunday, February ??
at 3:00 PM

 WHAT
Our first topic – IMMIGRATION - is in the
news and on our minds. 
What are your thoughts on immigration?
Come share them in this open conversation
guided by Essex residents Katharine Preston
and Nick Muller. All opinions are valued at
this event, and all are welcome. Future
discussion topics will be chosen by
participants.


